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SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT is participating in the National 
School Lunch Program’s Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) this school year 
FY26 again. Meals will be available to all children of all our schools at no cost. SISD 
follows NSLP (Nation School Lunch program), SBP (School Breakfast Program) 
and FFVP (Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program).

In the summer, we were participating (106 applications) in Meals To You 
program – a Free Summer Meal delivery Program for kids 18 and under that is 
provided by Food Bank of Alaska.

Starting from June, Food Bank of Alaska was sending boxes with shelf 
stable food that included 5 breakfasts and 5 lunches for each child, WEEKLY TO 
FAMILY'S MAILING ADDRESSES. Last delivery will be at the end of August, 
before school starts.

In September 2nd, at 2 pm representatives of Food Bank of Alaska will come 
to us with visit (Thorne Bay school). They will talk about their program Meals To 
You and they would like to hear feedbacks about this program from our parents. So 
please come and share your experience with it and your opinion. Thank you so 
much!


